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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

VISION AWARD

STARS OF THE WEEK
Nursery - Oakley S
Class 1 - Ollie W 
Class 2 - Yusuf A
Class 3 - Nora C
Class 4 - Amelia B
Class 5 - Jaiden T
Class 6 - Bibi S
Class 7 - Michael M
Class 8 - Zohan
Class 9 - Aziza L
Class 10 - Joan I
Class 11 - All of CL11
Class 12 - All of CL12

Class 1 - Genesis M
Class 2 - Joey G
Class 3 - Lilly-May H
Class 4 - Jon Y
Class 5 - Emmie T
Class 6 - Felicity P
Class 7 - Robyn G
Class 8 - Bobbi-Raye B
Class 9 - Jaasiel
Class 10 - Casey H
Class 11 - All of CL11
Class 12 - All of CL12

SPORTS DAYS

SPIRITBLAZER FUNDRAISER

Sports Days are due to take place next week. Hopefully, the weather
keeps up and you are able to come and support your child.

Thursday 22  May - Classes 3, 4 & 5 at 9:30 am.nd

Thursday 22  May - Classes 6, 7 & 8 at 2:00 pmnd

Friday 23  May - Classes 9, 10, 11 & 12 at 9:30 amrd

Friday 23  May - Classes 1 & 2 at 2:00 pm. rd

Please note that these dates are weather-dependent and are subject to
change if needed. 

Thank you for all your support in today’s non-uniform day. The
children and staff looked absolutely buzzin’ in their yellow and
black.
You should have received a letter regarding our yellow & black
raffle. Please return any money and slips before the big draw
on Wednesday. The winner will walk away with a box full of
goodies with a yellow and black theme. 
Remember, all money raised will go to the children’s chosen
charity to help the conservation of bees. 

YEAR 6
Well done to all of our Year 6 pupils for completing their SATs.
They showed great resilience, determination and grit, and took
each test in their stride. We are all very proud of the progress they
have made this year and the positive attitudes they have shown.
Next stop... high school.
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Summer

New Roman Visitor Day for Year 3 & 4 - the new date has been
confirmed for Monday 30  June.th

New faces at St James - You may have already spotted two new faces
at St James. We are delighted to welcome Miss Parveen, who has joined
our KS1 team, and Miss Clarke, who has joined our Early Years team.
They have already become valuable members of the St James family.




